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COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER OF MERIDEN RECEIVES DONATION FROM 
SOUTH MERIDEN LIONS CLUB

More than $1400 will be used towards programming support for patients with 
diabetes

MERIDEN, CT (January 15, 2013): Community Health Center of Meriden is pleased to announce that 
it has received a generous donation in the amount of $1,420 from the South Meriden Lions Club, 
Inc. This funding will be used towards enhancing programs for diabetic patients at the health center.

Community Health Center of Meriden offers several services and specialty programs that aim to 
educate patients with diabetes, or at risk for becoming diabetic, and help them to manage their 
symptoms and live a healthier life. These programs include peer support groups, annual health and 
awareness events, Living Smart, Living Fit (a fitness and nutrition program for overweight women), 
one-on-one nutrition counseling, podiatry, and diabetic retinopathy screenings.

The donation will allow the health center to offer more services to the growing population of people 
living with diabetes. “More than 1,400 of Community Health Center of Meriden’s patient population 
is suffering from diabetes or a related condition,” said Yvette Highsmith-Francis, director of 
Community Health Center, Inc.’s’ Hartford and New Haven County sites, which includes CHC of 
Meriden. “The more educational opportunities and specialty care we can provide these patients with, 
the better their health outcomes will be. We thank the South Meriden Lions Club for their 
generosity.”

Diabetes is a prevalent chronic health condition in the United States with alarming statistics. 
According to the American Diabetes Association nearly 26 million adults and children in the U.S., or 
8.3% of the population, have diabetes. Another 79 million have prediabetes and are at risk for 
developing type 2 diabetes. Each year approximately 2 million new cases of diabetes are diagnosed 
in people aged 20 years and older, and yet, it is estimated that 7 million go undiagnosed. It is 
estimated that the total national cost of diagnosed diabetes in the U.S. is $173 billion. 

About Community Health Center, Inc. 
Since 1972, Community Health Center, Inc. has been one of the leading healthcare providers in the state of Connecticut, 
building a world-class primary health care system committed to caring for uninsured and underserved populations. CHC is 
focused on improving health outcomes for its more than 130,000 patients as well as building healthy communities. 
Recognized as both a Level 3 Patient-Centered Medical Home by the National Committee for Quality Assurance and a 
Primary Care Medical Home by The Joint Commission, CHC delivers service in more than 200 locations statewide, offering 
primary care in medical, dental and behavioral health services. For more information, visit www.chc1.com.
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